
 

 
 

 

Ganzo’s   Mexican   Restaurant,   LTD.  
3923   N   Marquette   St  
Davenport,   IA   52806  
 
(563)   445-7833  
news@ganzos.com  
 
March   17,   2020  
 

 
 

  Coronavirus   (COVID-19)   Update  
 
At   noon   on   Tuesday   March   17,   2020,   Ganzo’s   Mexican   Restaurant   can   no   longer  
continue   our   dine-in   operations   due   to   Iowa’s   State   of   Public   Health   Disaster  
Emergency.   We   are,   however,   still   open   for   carry-out   and   delivery   orders.  
 
At   this   time,   we   are   implementing   a   curb-side   ordering   process,   so   our   customers  
do   not   have   to   enter   the   restaurant   to   pick-up   food.   Upon   arriving   at   Ganzo’s   to   pick  
up   your   order,   just   give   us   a   call   and   one   of   our   employees   will   meet   you   at   your   car  
to   process   your   order   and   deliver   your   food.   
 
We   are   very   grateful   to   all   our   customers   and   community   members   who   have  
supported   our   family-owned   business   throughout   the   years,   and   those   of   you   who  
continue   to   support   us   during   this   tough   time.   
 
Please   remember   to   support   all   your   local   businesses.   We   will   continue   to   update  
you   as   COVID-19   and   legislation   progresses.   
 
Thank   you,   and   please   stay   safe   and   healthy.   
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